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Massachusetts Department of Transportation
Highway Division

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING
PROJECT FILE NO. 607231

A live online Public Hearing will be hosted on the MassDOT website below on June, 16, 2021
at 7PM to present the proposed Reconstruction of Mountain Street project in Williamsburg,
MA.

https://www.mass.gov/massdot-highway-design-public-hearings

PURPOSE: The purpose of this hearing is to provide the public with the opportunity
- to become fully acquainted with the proposed Reconstruction of
Mountain Street project. All comments submitted in response to this
event will be reviewed and considered to the maximum extent possible.

The proposed project consists new pavement, drainage, bicycle
accommodation and safety improvements along the 3.25 mile long
segment of Mountain Street beginning at the intersection of Kingsley
Avenue and terminates near the Whately Town Line.

PROPOSAL:

The project proposes to address roadway condition, safety, bicycle
accommodations and stormwater treatment to provide for the needs for
all roadway users with consideration of the adjacent natural resources
and properties. The Reconstruction of Mountain Street includes a sliver
widening along both sides of the roadway with new pavement over a
strengthened subgrade. Uniform shoulders with pavement markings
are provided in each direction. Also included in the project is new
drainage swales, pipes and structures, new roadway signage, modern
beam guardrail with crashworthy end terminals, and stormwater
treatment at outlets.

Please submit any written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to Patricia A. Leavenworth,
P.E., Chief Engineer, MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116, Attention:

Project Management, PROJECT FILE NO. 607231
Project inquiries may also be emailed to MassDOTProjectManagement@dot.state.ma.us
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The project proposes to address roadway condition, safety, bicycle accommodations and stormwater treatment to provide for the needs for all roadway users with consideration of the adjacent natural resources and properties. The Reconstruction of Mountain Street includes a sliver widening along both sides of the roadway with new pavement over a strengthened subgrade.  Uniform shoulders with pavement markings are provided in each direction. Also included in the project is new drainage swales, pipes and structures, new roadway signage, modern beam guardrail with crashworthy end terminals, and stormwater treatment at outlets.
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